From:

Sent: Wed, 2 Sep 2020 17:36:41 +1000
To: LCC
Subject: RZ 5/2018

Re Proposal to change development plans for RZ-5/2018

Georges River Cove

As a resident and ratepayer of Liverpool City Council | totally object to this development

The only planning that has occurred in Liverpool is in the new suburbs the rest of Liverpool is a mess, a
traffic nightmare

We do not need another disaster cars cannot move along Newbridge Road as it is It does not need any
further traffic this development would bring

Any time we get heavy rain Newbridge Road floods

| am against

-any further development- leave this flood prone land vacant

-any additional houses or retail

-any increase in height of building

-any increase in floor space

-any shops or retail

-any rezoning

-any apartments

This proposal should be in the only local paper publishing in print ,The Champion

Residents need to know



Re: RZ-5/2018

Dear Dr Jackson,

On behalf of | write in support of the currently exhibited
plan RZ-5/2018.

This planning proposal request for the Georges Cove Marina is consistent with the changing use of
the riverfront land, from industrial and commercial to residential and open space.

We look forward to further consideration of the plans as they progress.

Yours sincerely,



